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From: Terence Mulligan <terence@napavalleycf.org>
Sent: Friday, July 16, 2021 6:42 PM
To: Dillon, Diane; Pedroza, Alfredo; Gregory, Ryan; Ramos, Belia; Wagenknecht, Brad
Cc: PublicComment; Teresa; danac; joelle@first5napa.org; Whitmer, David; Julia DeNatale; 

Tran, Minh
Subject: Letter from Napa County philanthropy orgs in support of ARPA allocations to safety 

net and childcare
Attachments: AmericanRescuePlanAct_LettertoBOS_July2021_encrypted_.pdf
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[External Email - Use Caution] 
Dear Supervisors Dillon, Gregory, Pedroza, Ramos and Wagenknecht: 

Attached please find a letter signed by several of the Valley's leading philanthropic organizations, 
including the one I lead, Napa Valley Community Foundation. 

I look forward to speaking about this letter with you next Tuesday 7/20 during public comment, 
along with my Board Vice Chair, Dave Whitmer. 

Thank you very much in advance for the opportunity to raise our voices in support of the idea that 
a material portion of ARPA funds be invested to bolster the social safety net and the childcare 
sector in our community. 

Sincerely, 

Terence 

Terence Mulligan | President 
Napa Valley Community Foundation 
T. 707.254.9565 x 11 | F. 707.254.7955
terence@napavalleycf.org | www.napavalleycf.org

A Prosperous Community Rises from a Strong Foundation 












